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Contact Us: 

Please feel free to contact us and let us know of 
any useful information which we can share with 

our community. 

Contact:  admin.tp@sevenoakstown.gov.uk 

SEVENOAKS LIBRARY 
Sevenoaks Library are pleased to announce that they 
are now open for browsing and borrowing, computer 
access and other limited services from Monday to 
Saturday 10am to 4pm. 
We will be observing Social distancing in the library, 
and are limiting the number of people allowed in the 
library at any one time, so if it is busy, you may be 
asked to wait outside until it is safe to come in. 
We will ask you to sanitise your hands, and wear a 
face covering (unless you are medically exempt). 
https://www.kent.gov.uk/leisure-and-
commun…/…/libraries-open 
They are also pleased to say that the Kaleidoscope 
Gallery is also open, with a lovely Exhibition of 
photographs of People and Places in Sevenoaks. 
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